February 6, 2017

Town of Enosburgh Selectboard present were Larry Fiske, Larry Gervais, Pierre Letourneau, Polly Rico,
and Billie Jo Draper.

Minutes were read and approved, motion by Polly Rico, seconded by Larry Fiske, all in favor, so moved.

Change of agenda item will be Tim Smith from Franklin County Industrial Development, motion by Pierre
Letourneau, seconded by Larry Fiske, all in favor, so moved.

Tim wanted to talk to the board about the growing community of Franklin County, and let them know
there is a lot of construction and expansion going on this spring/summer.

Joey Clark came in for the annual mileage report to be signed by the board for state aid. No changes on
this report, it was signed and will be sent to the state.

Joey also wanted to discuss the garage and the floor drains. He asked how they would prefer to pay the
engineer, hourly or by the job. Joey will discuss further with engineer.

Meeting adjourned at 9:30.



